Dear Friend,

I am writing to you because natural health has been an integral part of my life from the very beginning. As an unvaccinated, homeschooled child, the only doctor I ever saw was a chiropractor. Then, when the life-changing opportunity came to produce the film *Vaxxed: From Cover Up To Catastrophe*, it was chiropractors and alternative medicine practitioners who stepped up, when no one else would, to fund our film. As you know, *Vaxxed* went on to become an international sensation, credited with igniting the health freedom movement across the world. From there, at each step along the way—whether it was starting my non-profit, ICAN, or launching my talk show, The HighWire— the natural health community has been a guiding light in my journey. For this reason, I am reaching out to you to ask if you will help me in my greatest opportunity to date: as the Director of Communications for Robert F. Kennedy Jr., the Independent candidate for President of the United States.

I understand that we are all spread across the tapestry of the political spectrum. But instead of focusing on the few issues that perhaps divide us, I believe it is crucial to focus on the one issue that unites all Americans: freedom. From the moment John D. Rockefeller realized he could seize control of humanity through the regulation of medicine, chiropractic and the collection of natural healing modalities have been balancing on the precipice of extinction. But even in the face of persecution, healing arts including, chiropractic, homeopathy and ayurveda never wavered; their independent spirit stood as a beacon of light for humanity, teaching us that our body can often heal itself without drugs, surgeries, and costly interventions. Similarly, Bobby knows that our nation can heal itself if we remove the toxicity of corporate influence. No one knows better than you how health has been weaponized against the innate power of humanity. And now, as the globalist empire seeks dominion over the world through the WHO, WEF, and UN, our voice needs to be louder than ever before.

In January 2020, we witnessed what the dark forces of medical tyranny are capable of when they launched the greatest psychological operation the world has ever experienced. Under the threat of a cold virus with a documented fatality rate of just .35% (.035% for those below the age of 59), the world's nations ceded their power over to the pharmaceutical industry and the NGOs they controlled. Here in America, we watched in sick astonishment as both President Trump and

President Biden put the fate of our nation into Dr. Anthony Fauci's hands. Under his watch, our businesses were shuttered, cell phone tracking systems were promoted, and arrest threats were leveled against people holding hands in public. Our loved ones were left to die alone while we pounded on the glass of their medical prisons. God's air was deemed illegal to breathe; our churches were shut down. Meanwhile, bars and big box stores became our community sanctuaries. Simple recommendations of vitamin C & D by practitioners were met with lawsuits and license investigations, while an experimental vaccine with a deadly track record was "warp-speeded" onto the market and mandated for every arm in the country.

Nearly four years later, excess mortality is at an all-time high. Heart attacks in children are now commonplace. The vaccine has proven to have negative efficacy, causing people to be more prone to infection than doing nothing at all. And multiple studies across the world have found that the lockdown measures, which had no basis in science, caused more harm than good. I shudder to think how many more lives would have been lost if not for the courage of this nation's functional medicine and natural health practitioners. And yet—no one in charge during this fiasco has issued anything remotely close to an apology. Instead, they are doubling down, celebrating the vaccine and pledging to do it all faster and harder *next time*.

Meanwhile, Robert F. Kennedy Jr.—a man that has stood next to us on the stages of Health Freedom conventions across America—is surging in the polls. He is leading among independent voters and those under the age of 45. He has the highest favorability rating of any candidate in the field, and is now squarely in third place, within single digits of overcoming both President Biden and President Trump. Current polls have him between 20-26%, meaning he is already well past the threshold of 15% for a guaranteed podium on the presidential debate stage. No independent candidate has achieved that in 40 years. Even more shocking is the fact that he has accomplished this by declaring war on the corporate interests that have corrupted our political system, instead of by waging war on his political opponents through smear campaigns. He is healing the divide by uniting Americans against those who censor vs. those who disagree. And by committing to stopping the pharmaceutical industry's propaganda machine by ending direct-to-consumer marketing on his first day in office, he is signaling to the world that our days of coerced compliance are coming to an end. On the debate stage,

he will be attacked for his record on vaccine safety and medical freedom. And when that happens, we will finally have a voice capable of defending our position with scientific reason and evidence.

Over the years, I've gotten to know Bobby very well. He is a spiritual man with a profound devotion to God, who exhibits a power through humility that is beyond anything I have witnessed in the leaders of my lifetime. He is a thoughtful scholar and author, as thorough in his explanations as he is forthright in his shortcomings. He does not hesitate to declare, "I don't know. I'll have to get more information on that." He is also a powerful warrior with an astounding record as a lawyer, having spent his career focused on defending people against greedy corporations and corrupt government institutions. And when his investigations led him into the controversial topic of vaccinations, he never backed down—no matter how vicious the attacks or deplorable the slander. Just like many of the brave chiropractors and natural healers in history, Bobby has even gone to jail for his convictions.

You got behind me when I made *Vaxxed*. You supported me when I started ICAN and launched The HighWire. Together, we have won lawsuits against the NIH, CDC, FDA, and HHS, and even restored the religious exemption for the state of Mississippi. But in order to stop the globalist's New World Order, we need a miracle. I believe Bobby is that miracle. And now, as his Director of Communications, I am reaching out to the people that got me here. I need your help. I need your guidance. I need your support.

I want you on my team, so here is what I want to offer you: If you will help me with this effort by donating a minimum of \$1,000 to the campaign between now and December 31st, I will give you a concierge ride through the next year of Bobby's campaign, all the way to the election. You will receive periodic updates directly from me that no one else will receive. And, once a month, I will have an open Zoom call with you to share plans from the campaign and brainstorm with you about ideas and concerns that you may have. I am calling it the Health Think Tank. Of course, any donation is greatly appreciated and will help me to make more dynamic media to get Bobby's voice out there. But I hope you will commit to joining the Health Think Tank.

I saw a bumper sticker once that became my life slogan: "Don't Die Wondering." My journey has led me to believe that the opportunities that are presented to me are put there by God. I know we are alive at this moment for a reason. We haven't traveled this far together to have it all taken away.

The corporate-controlled media has done everything they can to stop Bobby, and still, he surges in the polls. We did that with a grueling tour of podcasts and a small production team making viral videos. Now it's time to take it to the next level. Your investment now will allow me to start making messages for television so everyone can hear the truth. Thank you all for your support.

Sincerely,

Del Bigtree
Director of Communications
Team Kennedy

ATTENTION: To become a member of the Health Think Tank, you must make your minimum \$1000 donation through the following QR code or link so that I can connect with you:

- LINK: https://rfkjr.co/p/516972